Alumnae Student Relations Committee Report November 13, 2021

Mission: To sponsor programs that help create a positive relationship between
students and the AAMC. This ongoing relationship encourages students to become
supportive and active members of the AAMC when they become alumnae.

Committee Members: Lynda Campfield, Bev Curwen, Michelle Balovich, Melissa
Berkay, Kelsey Lindquist, Latasha Warmsley , Kristen Oliver, Viji Nakka- Cammauf (
Chair)

Care Packages for students: The Ad Hoc group (Alums Helping Students) is working
on connecting alums with 200 students to send finals week care packages.
Hanukkah Celebration: Mills chaplain Dara Olandt has resigned and the College is
in the process of hiring and interim chaplain. During this time the students do not
have a way of celebrating these religious holidays on campus. The College is
providing students information of events being held in the community. The AHS
group was working with Jewish students to support them during Hanukkah.

Winter Celebration for Mid-Year graduates is scheduled for Friday December 3 at
5:30pm at Reinhardt Alumnae House. There are 50 students graduating in
December. This event is co-sponsored by the ASR Committee along with Alumnae
Relations. We are looking forward to welcoming students and their family
members at celebratory event.



